
 

No. 2019 - 0007

ACTION ON SAPs AND 
CHECKS (Revision 2)

In reference to PhilHealth Advisory No. 2018-0078 on the “Release 
of Per Family Payment (PFP) Reimbursement for CY 2016-2018” 
published on November 22, 2018, that in view of additional 
Philippine Health Information Exchange (PHIE) records received 
from the Department of Health, the deadline for submission of 
signed Statement of Account Payables (SAPs) for the release of 
PFPR is extended until June 30, 2019.   

Please be guided accordingly. 

ROY B. FERRER, M.D., MSc.  
Acting President and Chief Executive Officer 


